
COUNTY OF EL DORADO
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM

Date: November 27 I 2006

To: Rommel Pabalinas

From: Chuck Pazzi, Supervising Civil Engineer

Subject: West Valley view Unit 1A, Approval of Final map

DOT confirms that the conditions have been met or have been mitigated by execution of
agreements with the County. The aforementioned Agreements and 10D's will be
presented to the BOS concurrently with this Final Map and Subdivision Improvement
Agreement.

Should you have any further questions on this matter. please contact me at the number
below.
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Thank Y,
-

Chuck S. Pazzi, P
Supervising Civil Engineer, Land Development
EI Dorado County, Department of Transportation
530-621-6077
Fax 530-621-2030
CPazzi@edcgov.us
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